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Agenda 

 
General Assembly Meeting  
Thursday, 31 March 2022 

9h15 – 11h15 
 

 
 

President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Opening words 

 Roll-call and approval of minutes of General Assembly on 26 October 2021 
 
Membership Coordinator, Olivia Ronayne Casimiro  

 Welcome and Farewell to members 
 
Bazaar Coordinator, Diana Defta & President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 The bazaar in 2022 – what we know & what we wish for 

 Members turn to speak about the up-and-coming year 
 
Vice-President, Tanya Borchert 

 Farewell to leaving Board members 

 Introduction of Board member candidates 

 Proposal for NCB Board 2022 
 
Treasurer, Serge Devynck  

 Financial report 2021 

 Proposal for Budget 2022 
 
President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Voting 
 

*** Coffee Break *** 
 
Charity Coordinator, Monica Fornari 

 Application Form and Guidelines for charities 2022 
 
Vice-President, Tanya Borchert 

 Activities throughout the year 2022 
o Introduction of new Tombola Coordinator 

 
President, Hanne Jørgensen 

 Lessons Learnt so far 

 AOB & Closing 
 

 


